
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you in great spirits and good health. As we approach the upcoming 

stewardship season, I wanted to take a moment to express my gratitude for your continued 

support of our beloved church, [Church Name]. 

The mission of our church is to [briefly describe mission and vision], and your contributions play 

a vital role in helping us achieve these goals. Over the past year, your generous donations have 

allowed us to [mention specific programs or initiatives funded by contributions]. 

This year, we are looking to [describe future projects or needs]. To reach these objectives, we 

humbly ask for your continued support. We invite you to consider increasing your stewardship 

contributions, as every gift, no matter the size, makes a difference in our community. 

We are planning a special stewardship campaign over the next few weeks, where we will share 

more about our vision and how you can be a vital part of it. We would love for you to join us in 

this journey of faith and service. 

Thank you for your continued commitment to [Church Name]. Together, we can make an impact 

and spread God's love in our community. 

With gratitude and blessings, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title/Position]  

[Church Name]  

[Phone Number]  

[Email Address] 


